
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CURRICULUM HEADLINES 

The curriculum headlines for next week have been emailed to you and are ready for view 

on our website: https://www.spjs.org/weekly-curriculum-headlines.php 

They contain important information about the upcoming week so please ensure you 

read your year-group headlines. 

 

PRE-LOVED BOOK SALE 

Please see the attached flyer about the PTA pre-loved Book Sale on Thursday 23rd May 

after school. If you have any pre-loved books (in good condition) and would like to 

donate them, please drop them to to the school office by Monday 20th May. 

 

SUNNY WEATHER 

It looks like summer is on its way! We would advise children to put on sun tan lotion 

before they come to school and bring with them a sun hat and named water bottle to 

keep them protected and hydrated throughout the day. 

 

Y6 SATS NATIONAL ASSESSMENTS 

We wish our Year 6 children the best of luck with their assessments this week. We hope 

that they have an early night tonight and wake up ready to go in the morning! 

 

ART & DESIGN FAMILY EVENING: CHANGE OF DATE 

We have had to change the date or our Art & Design family evening. This will now take 

place on Wednesday 5th June. (Not 22nd May as originally planned). Please look out 

for a separate email which will include further information and allow you to sign up for 

the evening. Our Art/DT week at school will now take place during the week beginning 

3rd June 2024. 

 

PTA DISCO: 17th May cancelled 

Unfortunately, the PTA disco planned for Friday 17th May has now been cancelled. 

Please accept our apologies for this. 

If there are any budding DJs out there who would be able to help out at a school event 

at the end of the summer term, please contact Mrs Lamy or email office@spjs.org. Thank 

you! 

 

PALACE AID CHARITY FOOTBALL MATCH: 25TH May 2024 

Please find attached a leaflet with a discount code for a charity football match which you 

may be interested in. 

 

Enjoy the sunny weather today! 

 

SPJS 


